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Dear Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine Section Members,

I’m delighted to have edited this newsletter for you. 2024 is approaching its end, and it’s a 
privilege to help share the accomplishments and research of our section members.

In this edition, you’ll find several very interesting pieces. During the 2024 CPA Annual 
Convention, the Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine section hosted a panel discussion. 
Some of our panellists share valuable insights on key issues surrounding career transitions and 
balancing personal and professional life. 

Additionally, we highlight our 2024 presentation and abstract award winners. For those 
exploring new opportunities, we’ve also included job and trainee postings that might interest 
you, as well as information on the 2025 Health and Behavior International Collaborative Award 
competition.

Lastly, we warmly invite you to join us at the next CPA Annual Convention in St. John from June 
12 to June 14, 2025. I’d like to also encourage you all to please consider nominating your mid-
career colleagues (or applying yourself!) for our Section’s Mid-Career Investigator Award!

Enjoy the newsletter and see you soon!

Vincent Gosselin Boucher
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